PVHSBC 11/7/11 Meeting Minutes

President Opening Remarks: Mike Parrotta Not in attendance
Approval of October's meeting minutes

Treasurer's Report: Stacey DeMasi
We currently have S 50,000 in the general fund.

Communication Director's Report: Jules Manilla Not in attendance
Apparel report: Not in attendance
New Business:

Cathie Hurlburt from the PGA came to discuss the Chip in for Youth
program. Tickets will cost $40.00, a $15.00 savings from Publix. A Chip in for
Youth ticket is good for any day of the week, unlike a regular ticket which you
have to designate a day. With every ticket sold, $25.00 will come back to the
school.

Kevin Hanney, fundraiser director, has secured Ponte Vedra Concert Hall for

Sharkfest on May 19th.

He encouraged all to start looking for restaurants to donate food or tables.
Terry Adderhold mentioned the need to remind boosters that playoff tickets
are not considered a part of the regular season and all will have to pay at the

gate.

Next meeting, Monday, December 5, 2011 7:00 p.m. Room 575



